Elite sports department

Direct tel. no.

+31 2604834638

Reference

TS/WVN

Date

25 October 2011

Subject:

Indoor Golf Arena

Dear mister Standing,

In support of your endeavour to develop Indoor Golf Arena, we are pleased to inform you as follows on behalf of the Dutch Olympic Committee*Dutch Sports Federation (NOC*NSF).

NOC*NSF applauds your initiative to develop Indoor Golf Arena. With great interest we took notice of your plans concerning realizing the Indoor Golf Arena project, a Golf accommodation combining other facilities for Sport & Leisure, education, wellness and other facilities. Your project shows a modern, integrated businesswise approach with a really high level of aspiration and ambition, which can also greatly contribute towards the development of Golf in the Netherlands.

In potential your project has a considerable impact on the engaged community, the whole surrounding region, but also on the international level. Your integrated, multifunctional approach also contributes to our policy of combining sport and other functions to realize multifunctional, efficient projects which innovate the use of our scarce space.

Furthermore your plans also contribute to our ambitions of the Olympic Plan 2028 to raise the whole sports infrastructure in the Netherlands to an Olympic level by 2016.

Therefore, NOC*NSF supports your inspiring plan and wishes you the best of luck in realizing the Indoor Golf Arena.

Yours sincerely,

NOC*NSF

Erik-Jan Koers

Head of Elite sports policy